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ACTION POINTS

	Minutes from Virtual Parent Council AGM Meeting held on Wednesday 29th June 2022 @ 6.30pm. 

Blairhall Primary twitter page @Blairhallps

PRESENT: William Laing (Chairperson), Louise Scott (Treasurer), Anitta Jeffs-Watts (Secretary). Nicola Bow

APOLOGISES: N/A 

Willie welcomed everyone for attending and the following was discussed: 


	TOPIC
	ACTION
	DEADLINE
	INITIALS

	
School
Update
	
· Mrs Bow shall be acting Head and Mrs Carol Thomson shall continue tp be Acting Deputy Head
· Two new teachers shall be joining Blairhall from Tulliallan
· The Nursery had a Care Inspector visit last week - Visit went well. 
· P7’s did well at their leavers assembly on Wednesday 29th June.
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	Review of year
	Over the last year the Parent Council have been involved in the following activities:-

· School uniform donation
· Extra Planters from the Coalfields Project
· Christmas gifts for children
· Donation towards P7’s hoodies





	
	

	
Treasurer Report
	
The Parent Council accounts have been audited and all is well, a copy of the audited accounts will be sent as a separate attachment along with a breakdown of transactions.  
· At the time of audit there was £41.70 in our TSB account and £1067.73 in our B.O.S account.

TSB account balance is low with the review to hopefully close the account.

Expenditure over the year was £420.10 as follows:-
· £100.00 – Blairhall School uniform exchange
· £150.00 – Wood for Planters
· £75.00 – Christmas Gifts
· £50.00 – Class Trip
· £45.10 – Toy garage for nursery

The Parent Council also received a donation from Blairhall Villa Football Club of £800.
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	Election of Committee
	Parent Council Members for the next year: -

· Chairperson - Willie Laing is happy to continue for another year 
· Secretary - Anitta Jeffs-Watts is happy to continue for another year 
· Treasurer – Louise Scott happy to continue for another year

	
	

	Other Business



	
· Halloween Party shall be getting arranged - watch this space  for more details
· Face to Face Parent Council meeting shall commence back up in September
· Do you as a parent/carer have any ideas what you would like to bring to the table to encourage more people to help and support the Parent 
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Next Meeting
	Easy Fund Raising
Please can we encourage parents/guardians to use www.easyfundraising.org.uk especially this time of year if they are shopping online.

Next meeting shall be arranged in due course.
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